
> From: Anas Chbib [AGT] [mailto:achbib@agt-technology.com]  

> Sent: donderdag 16 juni 2011 13:03 

> To: Hans Henseler 

> Cc: Aghi Chbib; Valentijn van der Meijden 

> Subject: Re: KSA Meeting - PPT Submission deadline 

>   

> Dear Dr. Hans, 

> I hope you doing well, I m sorry did not get back to you, wanted to send all the PPT to the end user 

check, form what I see its really great, u touch all the area the clients wanted to hear about, I m 

missing one the project Team from Fox IT and in the PPT it will be great if you can have one slide 

about you and its big asset for the project. 

>   

> as far as for the visa, the MOI will send a letter to the embassy in Den Haag, asking them to assist 

you in same day, and explaining that you have a meeting on the tusd. and you have to be in the flight 

on the afternoon, I will be there on Sunday night, and the I will make sure the letter will be on the 

Fax to the Embassy by Sunday, with your visa addressed to the Ambassador. 

>   

> it will be great, if we can help you, though that u can get the flight on Monday afternoon from 

Amsterdam around15:30 

>   

> Hinreise: 01:55 Di Dubai International Airport, Vereinigte Arabische Emirate Terminal 3 

> Ankunft: 02:50 Di Riyadh King Khalid International Airport, Saudi-Arabien Terminal 1 

> Emirates EK 815 - Flugzeugtyp - 77W 

>                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

> Please believe me, I m doing what we can to get it through, the only issue was the security 

clearness to be done,a s tis your first time to meet there agencies, and work on national wide 

project. 

>   

> Rgds 

> Anas Chbib  

>   

> On Jun 16, 2011, at 14:43 PM, Hans Henseler wrote: 

> 

> 

> Dear Mrs., 

>   

> Please find attached my presentation for next week’s meeting. I was waiting for input from Anas on 

my draft version which I sent him last week but which I have not received yet. Valentijn van der 

Meijden has submitted the corporate Fox-IT presentation which should be considered part of this 

presentation. 

>   

> With respect to the meeting itself it appears that we will not have our visa on time. Apparently the 

visa are due now for Sunday but with the normal delay at the Embassy this will not be in time to 

make the departure time of our flights. So it is not sure that we will be able to attend the scheduled 

meeting. 

>   

> Regards, 

>   



> Dr. Hans Henseler 

> Managing Partner Fox-IT Forensic 

 


